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MEMORANDUM

To: Charter School Review Committee Members

From: Susan Gramling and Janice Ereth, Senior Program Specialists, NCCD Children’s
Research Center (CRC)

CC: Gayle Peay, Linda Elmer, Sharon Robinson, and Cheryl Olp

Subject: Final 2016-17 City Charter School Performance Reports

Date: September 28, 2017

We are pleased to present you with the final City of Milwaukee charter schools’ programmatic
profile and educational performance reports for the 2016-17 school year.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Susan Gramling at
sgramling@nccdglobal.org, (608) 203-8672, or (414) 224-8780 or Janice Ereth at
jereth@nccdglobal.org, (608) 203-8671, or (414) 406-4100. If you are unable to download the
file, call CRC at (800) 306-6223. Thank you.

NCCD promotes just and equitable social systems for individuals, families, and communities through research, public policy, and practice.
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